
We have been running since the beginning of July; 
it has been an incredibly busy season for us. 
We thank God that we are able to be working for 
Him; there is so much to do. In July, Freddy Paz, a 
Peruvian missionary ministering here in Argentina, 
preached a youth conference for us. 
Brother Freddy brought his youth group to the 

conference, and it was a great joy and blessing to be able to spend time 
with them. 
The messages he delivered were greatly used of the Lord to bring about 
change in the lives of several young people. We closed out the 
conference by spending all day at the camp in Alvarez.
In August we had some visitors from the States visiting Rosario. Ty and 
Rebecca Pepperdine visited their son-in-law and daughter, Robert and 
Emma Becker, who are here learning Spanish. The Pepperdines shared 
their testimonies in our church, and Brother Ty preached both in the 
youth meeting and in one of our services. This gave Ian his first 
opportunity to translate for someone, and he did an outstanding job.
Our church is growing so much that we have almost reached the limit of 
our building. Please pray that we find a property soon. Many new people 
have come to the church recently, and many professions have been 
made. We continue to disciple people, and more are volunteering to 
serve in the church.
Prayer Points:

• Pray that we find a property for the church.
• Pray that new churches will be started soon in our city.
• Pray for more laborers.. 
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Ian translating for Ty Pepperdine

Freddy Paz preaching our youth 
conference.


Our Church is growing




